
Dear Fellow Workers, 

I continue to chew on The Word of God from Colossians 4 brought by Pastor 
Dave this past weekend at the Drive-In Worship Service... 

Colossians 4:10 "Aristarchus, my fellow prisoner, sends you his greetings; and 
also Barnabas's cousin Mark (about whom you received instructions; if he comes 
to you, welcome him); 11 and also Jesus who is called Justus; these are the only 
fellow workers for the kingdom of God who are from the circumcision, and they 
have proved to be an encouragement to me." 

I pray that we consider it a privilege to be "fellow workers" for "the Kingdom of 
God." 

I pray that we provide one another "encouragement," especially in these days. 

God inspired Paul to write the letter from prison in Rome to the body of believers 
in Colossae.  God has preserved it for us to teach us to be His followers and His 
body.  We all need Jesus.  We all need each other.  We all need 
encouragement.  The world needs the gospel! 

I am hopeful to post Heather's 2nd COVID-19 Testimony to the updates page of 
the website this afternoon.  It is a slow process to upload it.  I will try to have a 
link tomorrow for you.  Heather and Macy sing a song at the end of it in this one. 

Please reach me on my cell phone if I or we can do anything for you. 

Grace and Peace, 
Pastor Stan 
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